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Director Keogh, Caleb Osborne, and Sarah Clem:

Nutrient overloading and pathogens from raw animal waste are impacting Big Creek
and the Buffalo River. It is critical that ADEQ change the status of Big Creek to
category 5 and take direct actions to remedy the pathogen and dissolved oxygen
impairments. ADEQ can restore our clear mountain streams for fishing, recreation,
small local family farms, and businesses that depend upon clean fresh water.

Please protect fresh water and natural resources in the Natural State.
Let’s reverse the assault on our sparkling water bodies by cleaning up the Buffalo
River watershed.

Sincerely,

Scharmel Roussel

Scharmel Roussel
(501) 772-9906

Justice will not be served until those who are unaffected are as outraged as those
who are. (Benjamin Franklin)
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